NORTHSIDE COIN CLUB



P.O. Box 1837 Broomfield, CO 80038-1837

August 2015

Founded in 2001, Member: ANA, CWNA

Upcoming Meeting Announcement

The monthly Northside Coin Club meeting will be held on Tuesday August 11th, 2015 at 7 PM (doors open at 6:30) at the Cimarron Village Community Building in Broomfield, see our web site www.northsidecoinclub.org for directions.

Other Announcements

RAFFLE PRIZE – This months' Raffle Prize is TBD.

PROGRAM – The program this month is "Morgan Dollar VAMS" by club member Bob C.

SNACKS – No one has volunteered to bring snacks in August.

If you would like to bring snacks, just sign up on the attendance sheet for the month you would like to bring them.

No one has signed up yet to bring snacks for any other future meetings.

<u>COIN of the MONTH</u> – National Park Quarter. (A nice, no problems coin, which you, as a collector, would like to have, would be appreciated).

[The "Coin of the Month" works as follows. Bring one coin, of the type described as the featured coin of the month, preferably in a 2x2 or flip. If you bring a coin, you will get a ticket in the drawing and your coin goes into the pot. We then draw one ticket and the winner gets the entire pot of coins that were featured.

SHOW and TELL – Bring some interesting item from your collection that you would like to show the members and give a quick (1 minute) talk on.

<u>ANA NEWS</u> – The ANA's big show of the season, the 2015 World's Fair of Money will be held in Chicago August 11th through August 15th.

<u>UPCOMING PROGRAMS</u> – "Doing Numismatic Photography" by club member John B.

<u>PRESENTER RAFFLE PRIZE</u> – 1942 Walking Liberty Half Dollar graded MS-63 by PCGS. Current eligible members – Dave F.(March), Bob C.(May),

Minutes, Notes, and Happening of last months' meeting

Last month's meeting was held on Tuesday July 14th. We had 12 members in attendance.

President Dave F. called the meeting to order at 7:00.

Dave had various coin magazines, Coin World's, and Greysheets to borrow this month.

Dave reviewed some interesting articles.

- -In a purchase of 120 Gold Eagles by a coin dealer, 8 were found to be counterfeit.
- -There is new legislation being passed in many cities across the country that require coin dealers to collect information from people selling their coins to the dealers.
- A Bill in the House is proposing to release a Commem commemorating the 50th anniversary of the Moon landing.
- The Confederate flag is banned on Ebay except for images on coins.
- A Bill in the House that will change the silver content of US silver coins from 90% to 91% to match other countries and the world standard.

Dave reviewed the past coin shows. The Aurora Collectors show was mostly Comic books and Cards. The Colorado springs show was not that great. Fewer dealers than last year. Friday and Saturday morning were OK, but by Saturday afternoon many dealers had left.

Dave then reported on upcoming Coin Shows.

Dave had all club members who attended the ANA Summer Seminar give a brief talk on the classes they took.

Dave reviewed the Door Prizes, Raffle, and Coin of the Month for this meeting.

A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes that were in the July Newsletter.

A motion was made and seconded to approve the Treasurers reports. We currently have \$3,125.40 in the club account. (Remember that any adult member may see the complete Treasurer's report by simply requesting to view it at the meeting.)

Thanks to Linda H. for bringing cookies.

Old Business

No new info on the Grading Event that Joe Coggon was working on.

New Business

No new business.

Last Months' Show and Tell Recap

Dave Wi. brought in his 20th Century Type Set.

Prize Winners

Coin of the Month: 20th Century Coin (anything dated 1900-1999). The pot of 7 coins, including a 1909

VDB cent, was won by Linda H.

Door Prizes: The door prizes, rolls of 2015-D cents, were won by most members.

Raffle Prize: A 1942 Mercury dime graded MS65 by NGC was won by Linda H.

Youth Door Prize: No youth prize this month.

Thanks again to Ron Z. for donating prizes that are specifically to be given to Junior members.

Program

The program was "Big Brothers of the So-Called Dollars" by John Dean. John talked about So-Called Dollar like coins/medals that were in many cases the same or a similar design as So-Called Dollars, but larger or smaller in diameter than what is defined as a So-Called Dollar.

Requests

If you have pictures of coins that you would like to see in the Coin Chatter under the Coin Picture of the Month, please email them to your Secretary. I would prefer jpeg files that are 40k or less in size with a white background.

If you would like to write an article on a coin subject that interests you, and you think other members would be interested in that subject also, send it to your Secretary and it can be published in the Coin Chatter.

The NSCC needs programs! If you have a program idea or know of someone who can do a program at an upcoming NSCC meeting, contact the NSCC President or Secretary.

The President or Secretary can be contacted at info@northsidecoinclub.org

UPCOMING COIN SHOWS

AUGUST 15TH

JEFFERSON COUNTY COIN SHOW

JEFFERSON COUNTY FAIRGROUNDS, EXHIBIT HALL

15200 West 6th Ave.

GOLDEN, CO

9ам то 5рм

CONTACT: DAVE FOX (303) 478-8994

WEBSITE <u>www.d-fcoins.com/shows.html</u>

Officers & Directors for 2015

President *

DAVE F.

VICE PRESIDENT

DAVE WI.

SECRETARY*

MARK H.

TREASURER

DAVE WE.

DIRECTOR # 1

KENT J.

DIRECTOR #2*

Ron Z.

DIRECTOR #3

LINDA H.

* INDICATES THAT THIS PERSONS' TERM EXPIRES AT THE END OF 2015

Coin Picture of the Month



Morgan Dollar Hotlips VAM

Secretary's Editorial Page

(Views here are mine and may not reflect the views of the NSCC or its other officers)

If you would like to submit an article for the newsletter or an editorial to be used in the "Secretary's Editorial Page", just email it to me at info@northsidecoinclub.org.